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Our city people are already not feeling safe especially with all the homeless and the 

ones that are violent because of their mental health or their drug use and the 

thousands of pieces of trash and unsanitary stuff they leave behind  how is that safe 

for anybody. It is scary to go anywhere at night because of the large amounts of 

homeless loitering around in front of restaurants and stores especially if you are 

single  


